HEALTHY RURAL
CALIFORNIA, INC.

Chico Community Prevention Coalition

Subcommittee Meetings Minutes- HRC Conference Room and virtual teams link
Monday, June 24™, 2024, 1pm- 3pm

Ice Breaker:
What was your favorite activity during Memorial weekend?
Attendees:
Marie Wallace- Project Coordinator of Drug Free Communities Program, HRC
Maya Teso- Project Assistant of Drug Free Communities Program, HRC
Justin Moore- COPE Coordinator, HRC
Nathan Swetz- Aegis Pinnacle Treatment Center
Anna Zepeda- Butte County Public Health
Nicole Curreri- Partnership Health
Kathryn Harrigan- Butte County Public Health
Hoppie Campos-Boys&GirlsClub
Connor Wenzl- Stonewall Alliance

Topics Covered:

*Side note: These are all ideas that are Not set and stone, if you have anything to add we can all

come together to discuss at our next subcommittee meeting. Thanks!

Booth Registration Forms:
CCPC has received 20 completed booth registration forms.

Naloxone Trainings:

Justin Moore and Luis Lopez from HRC will be presenting Naloxone trainings in both English
and Spanish. The presentations will rotate every 15 to 20 minutes. They will also create posters
and distribute free Naloxone. Look for Justin Moore, who will be wearing a bright lime green

hat!
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Health Fair Flyers:

HRC will be creating short and sweet flyers to inform the public about the Community Health
Fair, which will include giveaways, gift cards ($10-$15), face painting, music lessons, safe
disposal bins, educational materials, and more! Flyers will be posted around the City Plaza.

Passports:

Partners that registered for the CCPC Health Fair will receive a stamp, so they can stamp the
participants passports at their booth. Once the participants have collected stamps from all booths,
they can spin a wheel for a prize.

RECEIVE ALL STAMPS TO SPIN THE WHEEL AND WIN A PRIZE!

Wheel:

After completing the passport activity by visiting all 20 booths, participants can spin the wheel to
get a chance to win fun prizes!

Surveys:

HRC’s booth will be the final stop for passport evaluation and gift distribution. Participants will
also be asked to complete a quick survey about their experience at the Community Health Fair.
Marie will provide printed surveys and a QR code for easy participation.

At our next subcommittee meeting (June 24) we will go over the survey results and feedback
about the Community Health Fair

Printing Assistance:
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Due to budget constraints, CCPC needs assistance with printing passports for the health fair and
the CCPC directory.

Thanks, Aegis and Stonewall for offering printing assistance!

Our next Community Health Fair subcommittee meeting will be June 24" , 2024, at the HRC
conference room.

If you have any questions, please contact:

Mwallace@healthyruralca.org

Nathan.swetz@pinnacletreatment.com
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